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We are in the process of revising our FAQ page!

If you have questions about Porter Senate, please feel free to contact James Blaine, College Programs Coordinator (jblaine@ucsc.edu), or drop by the Porter Activities  -- Porter Rm. D-143 (next to the Koi Pond).

OR, even better, attend a meeting!   All are welcome.   Meetings are held at 7:30 pm each Thursday evening during the quarter in the George P. Hitchcock Lounge in the Porter “C” Building. 
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